
Year 7 Brancaster Trip Reminders 
 
The information that was shared with parents at the pre-trip briefing on Tuesday can be 
found on the VLE Parents’ Area, under School Trips.  
 
This is also a polite reminder to respond to the jot form information sent last term, if you 
have not already done so. 
 
Please let me know of any changes in medical/dietary requirements and any injuries.  
 
Many thanks,  
 
Miss J Dow 
Head of Humanities 
 


